
2013 midwinter summary 
 
Godort's Education Committee met virtually on January 7, 
2013.  EdComm will be sponsoring 2 free webinars in the spring (look for 
announcements on GovDoc-L).  One webinar will be on health information 
presented by Susanne Caro (University of Montana) and the other will be 
on surprising topics government documents cover presented by Alexandra 
Simmons (University of Houston).  We will also be issuing a call to Godort 
members for webinar proposals.  If Godort members have questions or 
would like feedback about a possible webinar topic they would like to 
propose, please contact a EdComm committee member.  A few committee 
members are taking a look at the Handout Exchange to determine future 
steps and recommendations will be issued by Annual.	
  


